
David J. Vasquez
Principal Estacado High School
Telephone: 806-766-1400
Fax 806-766-1952 
dvasquez@lubbockisd.org  

February 19, 2009

Dear Jerry,

I wanted to take this opportunity on behalf of Susan and me to thank you, Sherry, and the 
Washington Redskins for one of the most amazing experiences we have ever had.  Your family’s 
hospitality was humbling to us and your home is beautiful.

Your son’s football game was exciting to see and even better was watching them chalk up a 
victory.   My favorite part of the trip was the tour of the capital.  Our tour guide was incredible 
and the tour that he gave us was not the traditional Washington tourist tour.  Being able to sit in 
Barrack Obama’s senate chair is a memory that I will never forget.

I appreciate the hospitality of the Washington Redskins allowing us to tour their practice facility 
and then having the perfect conclusion to an incredible trip by attending the Redskins game at 
Fed-Ex Field.  As an old Dallas Cowboy fan I was jealous of the Redskins fans, in my opinion 
they are the best in the NFL.  

Jerry, again thank you so much from the two of us and from the Estacado students for your 
generosity, your loyalty, and most of all for your faith in our students.  God Bless You and Your 
Family.

Sincerely,

David J. Vasquez
Principal


